
Industrial Visit 

 

Industrial visit was planned by Faculty of Engineering & Technology on 18th October 2023 to 

TSPL Banawali. The objective of the visit is exposure to real world practices: To familiarize 

participants with the actual working environment, processes, technologies, and best practices used 

in the industry. This can help bridge the gap between academic knowledge and practical skills. 

During the visit, students had the opportunity to witness various aspects of thermal plant’s 

operation, gaining insights into the complexities of power generation. The practical exposure 

provided them with a deeper understanding of the concepts learned in the classroom.    


